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                                                                                                                                          Wayne and
Patricia Torjusen
                                                                                                                                           22406 N.W.
Cornell Dr.
                                                                                                                                           Ridgefield, WA
98642
                                                                                                                                           Sept. 3, 2019
To: The Honorable Members of the Clark County Council:

     My husband and I would like to give our public testimony in this email regarding, the
change to the impact
fee for the Ridgefield School district.  We are long-time residents of Clark County and have
resided within the Ridgefield School district for over 25 years. We believe developers should
pay a larger portion of fees to help offset the demands on the school district created by new
housing in Ridgefield. Our school district is justified in asking for the amount of increase from
developers.   Since we live in Ridgefield and care about our community, we should have a
larger say in how to fund our schools. 
Thank You,
Wayne and Patricia Torjusen
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